
 

 Submission    
No 267 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO PROPOSAL TO RAISE THE 

WARRAGAMBA DAM WALL 
 
 
 

Name: Mr Patrick Lloyd 

Date Received: 7 September 2019 

 

 



This area to be flooded is well loved as significant habitat by humans and native species under 
threat of extinction. Aboriginal historical sites will be lost forever. This is not acceptable. 
Housing in the Richmond Floodplain is not a good idea. Greedy needs should be ignored when 
it comes to this World Heritage Area. This is not a good idea environmentally or economically. 
The River will still flood and people will be devastated and the Government will have to inject 
money into situations that should have been avoided. NO DAM RAISING ! Selfish Corrupt 
Bullshit! 




